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REF: KHE/RSHE
Thursday 21¢ July 2022

Re: RSHE Parental Consultation

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of developing our policy and curriculum for the statutory Relationships, Sex and
Health Education (RSHE), we would like to gather your views again.

Below is a link to a Google Forms survey that will ask you to consider our proposed plan and
share your thoughts. The link will also be sent out via text message. The Google Form will be

open until Thursday 28t July.

The questions will help us to understand the needs of our young people and how best to
support them. We will use the responses given to inform and shape our curriculum.

Google Forms link: https: / /forms.gle /pLXLVVpGQ9eiBBmH7

Further details on the statutory guidance can be found here:

overnment

education-rse-and-health-education

We look forward to hearing your responses.

Yours Faithfully,
L Houwothor e
Miss K Hawthorne

Lead Professional RS
khawthorne@gq3langley.org.uk

Life to the full in pursuit of what is good, right and true.
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